The regular meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order on
October 1, 2020 at 7 p.m. Supervisors present: Doug Sivers, Dave Bailey, and Alton Wilber.
Secretary/Treasurer and Alternate Secretary/Treasurer present: Linda Rockwell and Janette
Tiffany. Public present: Bill Bayne, Dennis & Rachel Magargal, Lori Raub, Lennie Kalechitz,
Chris Cowden, Jo Micalizzi, and Stephen Micalizzi.

Public Comments  Bill Bayne met with County Commissioner Betsy Arnold and received
signs and literature on preventing Lyme Disease. He will put signs in Liberty Park and distribute
literature during recycling on Saturday. He further noted that the dumpster cannot be emptied
until October 14. He asked about putting recycling information on the sign out in front of the
Grange Hall, but it was noted that the sign will be used for the November election.

Dennis Magargal stated they are having issues with the Frontier internet. He found grants
available for funding and will provide contact numbers for help with funding for the internet.

Minutes Dennis Magargal stated that the minutes should be corrected to read that he
thanked the township for dust control not “needed” dust control. Dave made a motion to accept
the September 2020 Meeting Minutes with the correction, Alton seconded and Doug voted yes.

Road Report Dave reported the following September 2020 activities: three new cross pipes on
Lower Rhiney, Cross, and Upper Rhiney; tail wall repair for the pipe on Bailey; Motrim on
Valley View, Mahoney, Trip, Shanty, Jones Creek, Bailey, Camp, Upper Rhiney, Cross,
Stateline, Lyons, Lower Rhiney and Mill; and the cinder building is full.

Treasurer’s Report Dave made a motion to accept the September 2020 Treasurer’s Report,
pay Bill List 10-2020, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month and pay the
payroll for October. Alton seconded and Doug voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None.
Old Business None.

New Business Linda reported she had attended on-line courses during September: Basics
for the Agency Open Records Officer (AORO), Your Township Budget, The Sunshine Act, and
Township Budgets: What They Will Look Like in 2020.

Chris Cowden stated that there is a violation of deeds on Belair Lake. After a brief discussion
Doug stated that the township has no zoning ordinance and Chris should consult an attorney. Jo
Micalizzi asked what could be done for code violation issues. Doug stated that COG has a Code
Enforcement Officer.

Meetings Liberty Township Planning Commission is rescheduled to Monday, October 19
and the 2021 Budget Meeting is Tuesday, October 20. Both meetings will begin at 7 p.m. at the
Grange Hall.

Correspondence All correspondence was handled during the month.
Check Signing The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.



Adjournment Dave made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 p.m. Alton seconded
and Doug voted yes.



